PUBLIC NOTICE

The State of Alaska, U.S. Army Corps of Engincers plans to demolish
buildings, remove debris and potential caontaminants, and clean up
contaminated soil at the former DEW Line sites at Icy Cape and Peard,
Bay on the North Slope. -

The Alaska District invites your comments on the proposed action
and any information you want to be considered betore we prepare the
environmental assessment (EA) for the project.

Please submit your comments to Mr. Guy McConnell by Oct. 30,
1996 and let us know if you would like to receive a copy of the EA when|
it is completed.

Mr. McConnell can be reached by calling (907) 753-2614,
by FAX at (907) 753-2625, or at the following:

U.S. Army Engineers District, Alaska
ATTN: CENPA-EN-CW-ER
P.O. Box 898
i Anchorage, AK
99506-0898
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